
From: mari.chakryan   
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 8:58 AM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org>; ECE-Participation <public.participation@un.org>; 
interdpt   
Subject: Re: RA Draft law "On Environmental Impact Assessment and Expertise" has been approved 
by the Government: English Translation attached 
 
Dear Ms. Marshall, 
Hope this finds you well. 
 
I would like to inform that the RA Draft law "On Environmental Impact Assessment and Expertise" 
has been approved by the Government after number of both public and professional discussions and 
sent to the Parliament. 
 
Please kindly see attached the English translation of the Draft Law. 
 
Several discussions are planning by the Standing Committee on Territorial Administration, Local Self-
Government, Agriculture and Environment of the Parliament. The first will take place on the 13th of 
March. 
Therefore I will inform you if any changes will be made in the Draft Law. 
 
We would appreciate your comments and suggestions to improve the Draft if any. 
 
On behalf of the Ministry of Environment, I would like to once again express our compliments for 
your continued support and collaboration. 
 
 
With kind regards, 
Mari 
 
Mrs. Mari Chakryan 
National Focal Point to the Aarhus Convention of RA 
 
t:  
e:  
w: 
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.env.am%2F&data=05%7
C01%7Ckatri.veldre%40un.org%7Ccf799ab43f4d4dc2a39308db245d34ae%7C0f9e35db544f4f60bdcc
5ea416e6dc70%7C0%7C0%7C638143755460853221%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4
wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bEpa
j2B8Qn9TJgY6jm5vA56ST18fj0%2FHG2vi%2FDOKifY%3D&reserved=0 
 




